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Welcome to your latest newsletter
As you are aware ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark 
Council to build new council homes at Meeting House Lane.

Please see overleaf for our latest update.

Contact Us...
If you have a query 
about the works being 
undertaken or would like 
to report an emergency 
during our working hours 
(Monday-Friday, 8am-
5pm) please contact 
the ENGIE Site Team as 
detailed below.

If you need to report an 
emergency out of hours, 
or at the weekend, please 
call us on 0333 121 0067.

Assistant Site Manager, 
Amina Mabifa - 07584 114 373

Senior Site Manager, 
Brendan Byrne - 07583 070 414

Ongoing brickwork



Ongoing brickwork

Brick by brick...
We are pleased to announce 
that we have now completed 
pouring concrete for all slabs 
and upstands.

We are continuing to erect 
brickwork to the building and 
we are progressing nicely. 

Drainage works are planned to 
start at the end of this month.

The road closure went very 
smoothly and we would like 
to thank everyone for their 
cooperation.

To ensure we mitigate some 
of the delay caused by the 
COVID-19 lockdown and 
the need to maintain social 
distancing on site, we have been 
granted extended working hours 
(8am - 7pm, Monday to Friday 
and 8am - 5pm, Saturdays)
by Southwark Council’s 
Environmental Protection Team. 

We will only carry out works 
in the extended period when 
it is critically required and 
bene� ts the completion of the 
development. 

All for charity...

ENGIE showed it’s support for 
Macmillan’s Coffee Morning Day 
on 25th September by donating 
packs of muf� ns to the TRA. 

We pride ourselves on being an Associate Member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme 
(CCS) which helps to improve the image of the construction industry.

All our sites are continuously reviewed by the CCS to monitor how respectful and 
responsible we are within the communities where we undertake works.

As part of our ongoing commitment to the objectives of the CCS we ensure the highest levels of 
safety are maintained across our sites. We therefore ask that you explain to your children how 
dangerous construction sites can be and should not be played on at any time.

For more information please visit: www.ccscheme.org.uk

ENGIE is a considerate constructor


